
The NSCCL Board at its meeting held on 11th July, 2014 discussed the 

recommendations of the Advisory Committees and decided that efforts be made to 

implement the below recommendations by the Clearing Corporation 

Sr. No. Recommendation of the Advisory Committee 
1 To provide a facility to clearing members to set up trading member margin 

limit in currency derivatives segment to consider total margin 

2 To provide a facility for payment of execution charges to trading members 
by Custodians 

 


